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File Code: 1410/5100 Date: May 28, 2013 
Route To:   

  
Subject: R6 2012 Programmatic Fire Review Final Report     

  
To: Regional Forester, R6    

  
The Washington Office NIMO Team lead by Mike Quesinberry conducted a programmatic fire 
review for the Barry Point Fire (R6).  The final report is enclosed.  Please take time to review the 
lessons learned observations and recommendations. 

Please direct questions about the report Mike Quesinberry at mquesinberry@fs.fed.us or 540-
230-1262. 

/s/ James E.  Hubbard 
JAMES E. HUBBARD 
Deputy Chief, State and Private Forestry 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc:  Regional Fire Director, R6    
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